
Legal Notice 
Frisco Independent School District 

 
RFQ 861-2025-01-32  

    Architectural Services  
 

Frisco Independent School District requests written qualification statements from architectural 
firms to provide Architectural Services for current and future District projects.  The intent of this 
RFQ is to pre-qualify professional firms based on qualifications to perform services for Frisco 
Independent School District. Qualified architectural firms awarded will provide architectural 

services to include, but not be limited to bond planning, long range planning, building design, 
specification development, contract administration, post occupancy/building commissioning, and 

other services commonly provided by qualified architectural firms. 
 
 

Proposals will be received no later than: 
 

Wednesday, October 16, 2024 until 12:00 PM CT 
at  

https://fisd.ionwave.net   
 

Interested vendors must first register in the district’s e-bidding system Ion Wave.  
Register, obtain and submit proposals at https://fisd.ionwave.net. 

 
To be considered for award, proposals may be received electronically through Ion Wave. 

For assistance with hard copy responses, please contact:  
Sue Schiumo at schiumos@friscoisd.org. 

Late responses will not be accepted. 
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